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I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for this chance to voice my opinion again
in the matter of re-opening our Manston Airport.

When this campaign started, we, the supporters performed a multitude of surveys at
various events and shopping centres to establish the local attitude to re-opening Manston.
The result came back at between 85 and 89% in favour of re-opening and developing this
facility..

I now find myself totally astounded that such a small minority can cause major delays and
expenses which all residents of Thanet will pay for.

I wish to repeat from my original letter that this airport, and it's development are vital for
the employment of Thanet's residents and the Isle of Thanet's wealth..

Given that the pandemic is approaching closure, it is obvious that our major airports will
return to capacity working and it is vital that additional space be created to divert Cargo
away from them and very soon thereafter, additional Passenger space on a worldwide
basis.

Now the ridiculous idea of filling the airport with housing has been killed off, our 2 mile
long, 60 metre wide and 14 foot thick runway must be used for its purpose. Aircraft
Thank you

Mike Poulter





